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Public meetings set 

DART taking comments on proposed fare and service changes 

Dallas Area Rapid Transit (DART) will host a public hearing April 14 on September fare and service 
change proposals. 
 
• View information about the September fare and service change proposals. 
 
The hearing will be held at DART Headquarters (Board Room) located at 1401 Pacific Avenue in 
Dallas (MAPSCO 45-K) at 6:30 p.m.  
 
DART will hold 11 community meetings prior to the public hearing. The meetings are scheduled for 
Addison, Dallas, Garland and Irving from March 30 through April 13.  
 
• View the meetings schedule. 
 
The DART Board of Directors is scheduled to vote on the fare and service changes in May. The 
majority of approved changes to the fare structure, and all of the bus and rail service changes will go 
into effect September 14. 
 
Information about the fare change and service change is available at www.DART.org, on buses and 
trains, and at transit centers. For more information about the hearing or community meetings contact 
DART Community Affairs at 214-749-2543 or visit DART's website at www.DART.org 
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